
VICOR CORPORATION, 25 Frontage Road, Andover, MA 01810, Tel: (978) 470-2900, Fax: (978) 475-6715 

Date: September 14, 2018 

Product Change 

Notice PCN #: 091418 – QPI-8 EOL  

RE: End of Life for QPI-8 Filter with hot-swap

To  Our Valued Customers:  
We appreciate your use of Vicor products.  The purpose of this notice is to inform you of an end of 
life on several part numbers.

PCN Type:  
End of Life (EOL) 

Product(s) Affected:  
QPI-8 filers, part numbers QPI-8LZ and QPI-8LZ-01

Suggested Replacements:

QPI-21LZ or QPI-21LZ-01 (non hot-swap filters)
Not a drop-in replacement, re-design required.

Last Time  Buy: 

Customers have up to 6 months to place last time buy quantities for the above part numbers. Last 
time to buy orders will be accepted through March 15th, 2019
Last Time    Ship:

Final ship date for the above part numbers will be September 13th, 2019. 

Notes: 

1. Data sheets for above part numbers can be found by entering the part number in the
search function.

2. Requests for replacement parts should be directed to the local Vicor representative or
the Vicor applications contact shown below.

Company contact for technical questions: 
Applications Engineering  
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road  
Andover, MA 01810  
apps@vicorpower.com 




